
The St Margaret’s at Hasbury Mental Health Champions invite children and 

parents/carers to take part in ‘The Great Hasbury Bake Off!’   

On Friday 10th February, please bring your entries into school where they 

will be judged and at the end of the day, sold to raise money for playground 

equipment.  There will also be raffle tickets on sale and several 

prizes to be won. 

Cakes will be sold in the main hall from 2.30pm.   

Please enter school via the main entrance.   
 



Competition Rules 
 
 

1. We are a nut free school.  Please do not include any type of nuts in your ingredients.   

2. All entries must include an A5 sized label clearly displaying the name of the cake, the name of the baker and all 

the ingredients used. 

3. Children will need to bring their entries into class in the morning of the 10th February and they will be collect-

ed and displayed in the hall. 

4. Parents/carers will be invited into school at the end of the day (10/02/23) to purchase the cakes entered into 

the competition.   

5. All cakes entered into the competition will be sold therefore no cakes will be returned to the bakers. 

6. Cakes will range in price from 50p to £2.50.  Please bring cash only preferably change. 

7. And finally, have fun.   

Bakers BAKE!!! 


